CHRISTIAN WOMEN PLANS FOR 2018/2019: ALL WOMEN OF THE PARISH ARE WELCOME TO JOIN US WE ARE ALWAYS LOOKING FOR NEW MEMBERS OF ALL AGES!

- September 5th-Wednesday at 6:00 We will start with a prayer service and rededication of our members.

 This will be followed by a light supper and business meeting.
- October 21st Trip to St. Joseph Convent for 9:00 Mass followed by a tour and full homemade breakfast by the Sisters of St Francis (Carpool from QofA) Donation is \$10
- November 8th Thursday "DAY" Meeting at 11:30. Lunch will be Salad Bar with a brief meeting followed by our Guest Speaker, Carol Sullivan.

 The topic is; Our Lady Friends...Fascinating Females of the Bible
- November 9-11th -Women's Silent Retreat at Redemptorist Retreat Center (Oconomowoc).

 Christian Women allots \$50, after the retreat, to members who attend the retreat. Non-members are encouraged to join and take advantage of this and all the other great opportunities provided.
- **November 17th & 18th First of 2 sales of Poinsettia plants for Christmas after mass and weekend of December 1st & 2nd Delivery will be Friday Dec. 7th for weekend Dec. 8th & 9th
- December 5th- Wednesday, 6:00pm. Short meeting and please bring a hors d'oeuvre for our Christmas Party
- January 3rd Thursday, Three Kings Dinner 6:00 at Four Star Restaurant in Pewaukee?

 more info to follow
- February 17th- Sunday after 10:30 Mass Followed by a light lunch and guest speaker TBD
- March 17th Sunday at 2:00pm –Sunset Playhouse-"The Courageous Savage" Heartwarming Comedy.

 We will carpool from Q of A if requested. Dinner after TBD where
- April 7th Sunday 10:30 Mass followed by a light lunch and meeting.

 Childrens' Easter Basket Sale for the Sisters of St. Francis
- May 26th Sunday 8:00 Mass, light breakfast and meeting

ALL ARE WELCOME!

All meetings will take place in the Fr. Mike Grellinger Parish Hall. Yearly dues are \$15. Please try and pay at our Sept. meeting. It helps keep our books up to date. You can always put your dues in an envelope marked CW with your name and phone# in the collection basket. New members are welcome. If you have any questions, please call any of the officers:

President- Gerry Parenteau 262-352-1102; Vice President – Mary Ann Mohr 262-691-2951; Secretary – Kathy Laetsch 262-820-3029; Treasurer – Sue Zajicek 414-708-6073